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Friday, October 27th
6:00 to 8:00 PM

Bennett’s Fall Festival is coming up quickly and we hope that you will be able to join us! Just a
reminder that we still have a need for donated items such as 2 liter soft drinks and bags of

individually wrapped candy (have your child give to his/her teacher).

We also have a need for baked items (individually bagged/wrapped cookies, cupcakes, popcorn,
or other favorite baked goodies!) for the Cake Walk. These will need to be dropped off next
Friday, October 28th (you can drop them off to the office during the day, or drop them off at the
Kinder Hall after school).

The cost for each child will be $5 (wristbands can be purchased in the office all day Friday OR
at the Festival). You will also get a free photo booth pass if you donate 2 items to our Caring
& Sharing Closet (Please bring your food donations with you to the Festival, please don’t
bring them to school during the week).

Caring & Sharing will be collecting the following items this year:

*Canned fruit *Chili *Canned spaghetti sauce
*Breakfast bars *Pasta *Peanut butter *Crackers

Bennett Fall Festival

We are in need of volunteers. If you are interested in helping please complete the following information and
return to your child’s teacher. Thank you!

Yes, | can volunteer to decorate on Friday, October 27th (after school).

Yes, I can volunteer to help with a booth during the festival (please circle time slots you are
available).

6:00-6:30 6:30-7:00 7:00-7:30 7:30-8:00

Parent Name Phone No. Child/Teacher




